
The Saginaw County Health Department and  
Saginaw County Sheriff’s Department will collect your unused,  
unwanted and expired medications at this year’s Health Fair.

Medicines play an important role in treating many conditions  
and diseases, but when they are no longer needed, it’s important  

to dispose of them properly to avoid harm to others.

14th Annual FREE Health Fair
“The Doctor Is In!”

Saturday, March 17, 2018
 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Horizons Conference Center 
 6200 State Street, Saginaw

www.SaginawCountyMS.com 

 
 

 

 

	
  

DUMP YOUR DRUGS AT THIS YEAR’S HEALTH FAIR!


